
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 28, 2002 
 

 
 

TO:  The Honorable Michael S. D'Amato 
  Chair, Judiciary and Legislation Committee 
 

  Members 
  Judiciary and Legislation Committee 

 
FROM: Department of Administration 
  Division of Intergovernmental Relations 

 
RE:  City of Milwaukee's 2003-2004 Legislative Package 

 
The Intergovernmental Relations Division is pleased to present for your review and 
consideration, proposals for the 2003-04 City of Milwaukee legislative package.  

 
Attached please find a brief summary of City of Milwaukee departmental legislative 

initiatives and policy recommendations prepared by Intergovernmental Relations staff.  
 
We thank you for your continued interest in providing the necessary policy direction and 

leadership that enables Intergovernmental Relations staff to work on behalf of the 
citizens of Milwaukee. 


